
 
 

Volume 81, Issue 1, Summer 2017 
ISSN: 0001-2203 

 
 
 

 

News from New Brunswick 
 

News from New Brunswick Public Library Service  
Kate Thompson, Head of Public Services Development 

 

Several staff members from Fredericton-area public libraries and the New Brunswick Public Library 

Service Provincial Office are involved in the APLA 2018 Conference Planning Committee and its sub-

committees along with staff from the University of New Brunswick Libraries. Plans are well underway for 

next year’s conference and we are working hard to ensure that APLA 2018 is both fun and informative. 
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